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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear ________,

It has been a privilege for us to partner with your family at Park Christian. Our partnership with families is not one that we take lightly. We thank you for entrusting your children to us.  
In order to continue to improve, PCS invites families to contact the Admissions office for an exit interview. Chris Nellermoe, Michael Levang, or myself are always open to your phone call or meeting with you to discuss your family’s needs and input.  
However, over my years in this position, I have found that this is often an uncomfortable process for our families.  With the hope of making it a more effective and more comfortable process, I am asking families with students who did not return this year to fill out and return the enclosed survey.   Also enclosed is a stamped, addressed return envelope for your convenience. 
You may choose to leave the survey completely anonymous if you would like.  If you would like a phone call from neutral third party to further discuss your survey answers, let us know on the bottom of the form. We pray that your child is integrating well into their new school situation.  Know that our doors are always open to you and your family.   
Our theme this year is Abide, taken from John 15.  May we all seek to Abide in Him!

Trusting in Him


Teresa Nickel
Director of Admissions and Marketing
